
 
To the Senate Committee on Community Affairs,  
 
We are writing this submission to show our support for the mandatory labelling of Palm 
Oil. We have the right to choose. We don't want to contribute to the deforestation of 300 
football fields every hour and subsequenlty cost the lives of 50 Orangu-tans each week. 
  
Make the right choice - Give consumers the choice and make sustainable palm oil 
plantations a reality. Make the future a reality for orang-tans and their habitiat, the 
remaining 10% of their habitat. 
 
Don't palm us off . . . 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Alecia De Piazza and Craig Chugg 
 

 


